
 

 

 

 
 
  

ATTACHMENT  
 

EXPLANATION TO OUR TIME OUT OF THE AIR DUE 
TO THE PASSAGE OF HURRICANE MARIA 

 

 
Due to the damages caused to our facilities and our antennas, 
by the passage of Hurricane Maria through Puerto Rico, the 
signals of our three television channels (Wora-TV (ch 10.1), 
ABC5 (ch 10.2) and ViveTV (ch 10.3)) were out of the air from 
September 20, 2017 until November 1, 2017.  After November 
1, 2017 and due to problems with the electric power system 
and / or with the electric generators, we have faced 
occasional problems in our transmissions. 

 


